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PUBLIC NOTICE: 

ZIMRA SELF SERVICE FACILITY (KIOSK)  
FOR KURIMA WALK IN CLIENTS 

 
 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to notify its valued clients (both registered and 
unregistered taxpayers) that: 
 
A Self-Service Centre Facility (Kiosk) has been set up at Kurima House, No. 89 Nelson 
Mandela Avenue. The kiosk is mainly targeting small clients without access to internet. The kiosk will 
offer the following free services: 
 
1. Platform for capturing Income Tax, VAT and PAYE Tax Returns on E-Services and E-Taxes. 
2. Access to internet services at ZIMRA office, for the purposes of doing ZIMRA transactions only, such 

as: 
- Initial registration services into ZIMRA Systems on E-services/E-Taxes 
- Filing/Submission of Tax Returns on E-Services and E-Taxes 
- Validation of Tax Clearances issued on ZIMRA Systems on E-Services 
 

There shall be a ZIMRA personnel to assist and guide taxpayers on how to utilize the Self Service 
Facility. 
 
For more information or access to the facility, kindly visit the Harare ZIMRA help desk at Kurima House 
ground floor.  
 

My Taxes, My Duties: Building My Zimbabwe!! 
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